
Dionisio Rivera Consulting 
303-1350 Kensington Pkwy 
Brockville, ON  K6V 6B9 
Tel: 416-770-4937 
dionisio.rivera@live.com 

 

 

By Email and RESS 

 
September 26, 2015 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Re:  Hydro Ottawa Limited Distribution Rates 2016-2020 (EB-2015-0004) -  
Settlement Proposal  
 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

On September 18, 2015, Hydro Ottawa Limited ("HOL") filed its Settlement Proposal with the 
OEB.  The Sustainable Infrastructure Alliance of Ontario (the "SIA") did not participate in the 
settlement process and as such is not a signing party to the Settlement Proposal.  However, 
having reviewed the terms of the proposed settlement (and the details and features of the capital 
spending plan in particular), the SIA would like to inform the OEB and all parties that it supports 
the Settlement Proposal as agreed to by fellow intervenors and HOL.  For the reasons largely 
summarized in Section E, the SIA believes that the proposal, if accepted by the OEB, would 
produce a reasonable outcome for both HOL and HOL’s ratepayers.   

Sincerely, 

[original signed by] 

Dionisio Rivera 

 


